From: Davinder Sharma <sharmadavinder50@yahoo.com>

To: "amaher@town.arlington.ma.us" <amaher@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date:  04/29/2019 01:16 PM

Subject: Arlington convenience

Hi Ashley
As I spoke to you this morning I request the permission from Town of Arlington to open my store

located at 245-mass ave at 6.68am instead of current time 7.060am.

Sincerely,
Davinder Sharma

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




